Subject: SIUMI reviews (papers #07, #10, #25) - ACK requested

Dear Prof. Yu,
first of all, thanks a lot again for having accepted to be the Technical Program Co-Chair of the First International Workshop on Services and Infrastructure for the Ubiquitous and Mobile Internet (SIUMI'05) - http://lia.deis.unibo.it/siumi/

which will be held in conjunction with the 25th Int. Conference on  Distributed Computing Systems (ICDCS’05), Columbus, Ohio, June 6-9, 2005.
Antonio Corradi and I would like to ask you for an active contribution to the SIUMI organization by forwarding you a few submitted papers to review. You find your assigned papers and the SIUMI review form in attachment. 

Reviews are due by January, 30. 

Please email your completed review forms to the Technical Program Co-Chair Antonio Corradi (acorradi@deis.unibo.it). 
Please reply me (pbellavista@deis.unibo.it) asap to acknowledge that you have correctly received the attached files and that you are able to complete your reviews by January, 30. 

Thanks again for your interest in the SIUMI Workshop. 

Best regards, 

Antonio Corradi and Paolo Bellavista

Paolo Bellavista

DEIS - University of Bologna

Viale Risorgimento, 2 - 40136 Bologna - Italy

Ph.: +39-051-2093866; Fax: +39-051-2093073
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